
Board of Commissioners 
Erie County Water Authority 
295 Main Street, Room 350 
Buffalo, NY 14203 

April 22, 2025 

Dear Commissioners Schad, LaGree, & lannello, 

I am writing this letter as formal notification of my retirement from the Erie County 
Water Authority effective May 31 st

, 2025. My last day on the payroll will be May 30th
, 2025. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for my career here at the Water 
Authority. My 26 years here have enabled me to raise my family and along the way I have 
created many lasting friendships. As I look toward the future, I will always look back on my 
time spent here at the Authority fondly. 

Cc: Terry McCracken 
Jen Hibit 
Barb Yox 
Dave Aubertine 
Amy Hassett 

Sincerely, 

�� 
Greg LinQer 
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